
        

 
 
 
 

 Congratulations to the Girls Varsity Track Team this weekend at their crossover meet. Junior Ava H. 
jumped 14’ 5 ½” in the Long Jump, 8th Grader Skyla M. ran a 49.98 in the 300m dash, and Freshman 
Cassidy H. ran a 3:40 in the 1000m run. Excellent job girls! Keep up the great work! 

 
 Attention members of the National English Honor Society!!! Please be advised the holiday cards 

are due by tomorrow. If you have cards today, please submit to Mrs. Small in Room 141. You have 
until tomorrow, Tuesday, December 20th to do so. Thank you! 
 

 Holiday Spirit Week is this week! See flyer below! 
 

 
 


